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To Sebastopol City Council:

Item #8 on the agenda for the March 1, 2022 City
Council meeting regards the Huntley Square
development.  I have forwarded input to the planned
development for over a year, and I have not felt that my
concerns were considered as I never had a response.  I
have endeavored to engage the process with the Design
Review Board and the Planning Commission to no avail.

While I know your time is limited, I would ask that you
consider the attached document I've submitted without
any city response.  The proposed development clearly
needs further review of its scope, and I request that you
not let it proceed at this point.

Thank you.

Thomas and Deborah Lindberg

Sebastopol, CA 95472




